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Tuesday 29 June 2021

Dear Parents

Summer Showcase for Enrichment Clubs

We would like to invite you to our Enrichment Club - Summer Showcase! This will be an opportunity
for parents to see all the amazing things your child/children have been doing in their enrichment club
over the last few weeks.

We would like you to arrive at 3.55pm, ready for a prompt 4.00pm start.  Once the showcase has
finished, you may take your child/ren home with you. Please see details below for dates, timings and
location:

Club Year Group Run by Space

Monday - 5 July 2021  - 3.55 - 4.15

Singing Year 5/6 Debbie Hagen Year 3 - 5 Playground

Debbie is allowing the girls to bring a dress to change into for the showcase if they would like to.

Monday - 12 July 2021  - 3.55 - 4.15

Multisports Year 2 Rhys John-Lewis Year 1-2 Playground

Drama, movement, art and literacy
skills

Year 3 Artzkidz Year 3 - 5 Playground

Tuesday - 13 July 2021 - 3.55 - 4.15

Multisports Reception Rhys John -
Lewis

Reception Playground

Spanish Club Year 2 AnaMaria
Munoz

Year 1 and 2 Playground

Recorder and music Year 3 Debbie Hagen Year 3 and 5 Playground

Multisports Year 5 Jack Manzi Field

Wednesday - 14 July 2021 - 3.55 - 4.15

Mindfulness Art Year 1 Colin Williams Outside Quiet area

Multisports Year 3 Jack Manzi Year 1 and 2 Playground
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Multisports Year 4 Rhys John-Lewis Year 4 and 6 Playground

Drama, movement, art and literacy
skills

Year 2 Artzkidz Year 3 and 5 Playground

Dance Reception Dee School Round hall

Thursday - 15 July 2021 - 3.55 - 4.15

Drama - Story adventure club Reception Lauren
Hazelwood

Reception outdoor play
area

Multisports Year 1 Rhys John-Lewis Year 1 and 2 Playground

Spanish Year 5 AnaMaria
Munoz

Year 3 and 5 Playground

Multisports Year 6 Jack Manzi Year 4 and 6 Playground

Friday - 16 July 2021 - 3.55 - 4.15

Forestry Year 4 Tim Brooker Outside Year 4 classrooms

As you can see we have had to bring the ‘Showcase’ outside due to COVID restrictions.
Please see below information which states the additional measures we are putting in place
in line with our risk assessment:

● Parents should arrive at the school at the stated time above. The Showcase will
begin shortly after the stated time to allow parents to walk to the correct location.

● When parents arrive, please follow the usual route to the playgrounds through the
big green gates and down the slope.  All parents should leave this way with their
child.

● Parents must adhere to the social distancing requirements and socially distance with
each other.

● As this is an outside event where there is ample space, face masks can be worn by
parents if they choose to.

We look forward to seeing you at our Summer Showcase.

Best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


